
New Covid Announcement

We received the following good news:

We received word from the Utah County Health Department that we can

now allow 100% capacity in our facilities (auditoriums and gyms) as long as

everyone is wearing masks. This would apply to school events as well as

rentals of our facilities, both indoors and outdoors. This is effective

immediately.


